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8th March 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Red Nose Day  

 
On Friday 15th March, we will be taking part in activities in school for Red Nose Day.  This year 
we are inviting the children to wear something red or something silly to be ‘funny for money!’  
  
This year’s Red Noses are available to purchase on Amazon and are suitable for children aged 3 
and above. Red Noses will not be available to purchase at school, but we will be painting the 
children’s noses with face paints – if you wish for your child not to have this done, please state 
on the reply slip.   
 
During the day we will also be having a ‘snack trolley’ with red items, such as Pom bears, Hula 
hoops, Kit Kats, red apples and strawberries. All of the children will have the opportunity to buy 
from the trolley. Each item will be a donation of 50p.  
  
Please complete and return the slip to school if you have a donation or would NOT like your 
child to have their nose painted.   
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Liz Lampitt  
Ladybird Class Teacher  
  
______________________________________________________________________________  
Please return to school by: Wednesday 13th March 2024 
 

Red Nose Day 
 

Childs Name: …………………………………………………….      Class: ………………………………….  
 
I do/do not want my child to have their face painted (please circle)  
 
I would like to donate ..…………..  to the Red Nose Day fundraising at Woodsetton School.   

 

http://woodsetton.mytempwebsites.co.uk/


 

 

 
 
 


